
 

Inspections Workshops 

At St Paul’s Centre, St Helier on Friday 22 November 2019 

We facilitated two workshops in November so that we were able to provide an 

overview of the inspection process to service providers. In total there were 59 

attendees throughout the day who including the providers and managers of care 

homes, day care centres, children’s residential homes and home care services.  

 

Audrey Murphy, Chief Inspector of the Commission, who has been in post for four 

months introduced herself and our staff. She spoke of how we intend to work with 

service providers to support them in preparing for inspections and about how we will 

keep the needs of people who are in receipt of services at the centre of all of our 

work.  

  



 

 

We have received very positive feedback about the events. Many respondents 

expressed a willingness to work with us in developing policies and new ways of 

working. 

 

The presentation is available on our website. If you were unable to attend and would 

have wished to have done so, you are warmly invited to make contact. We are happy 

to discuss the inspection process with anyone who would like to know more.  

 


